
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No. 343/EC-301/X/20 

 

 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Indonesia to the United Nations presents its 

compliments to the Office of the President of ECOSOC and with the reference to the 

President’s letter dated 28 September 2020, has the honor to inform that Indonesia wishes 

to present its third Voluntary National Review (VNR) at the 2021 High-Level Political Forum 

on Sustainable Development (HLPF). 

 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Indonesia to the United Nations avails itself 

of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the President of ECOSOC the assurances of its 

highest consideration.  

 
New York, 16 October 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Office of the President of ECOSOC 
United Nations 
New York  
 
 
 
 


